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My Two Centson Senator Malcolm Smith’s Situation
After learning about the difficult and embarrassing situation for which my senate colleague,

Malcolm Smith is going through and after so many calls from members of the media asking

for my comments [ am herewith expressing my two cents.

Those who know me, should know that I don't kick people when they are down, I pray for
them as I will be praying for Senator Malcolm Smith and his family and I extend my hand to
help them get up as I did with Senators Pedro Espada, Hiram Monserrate, Carl Kruger and

others. That is my calling. That is my responsibility and that is what God expects me to do.

We all know that Senator Malcolm Smith is entitled and will have his day in court and the
opportunity to prove his innocence if it so. In the meantime, let's keep praying for him and

his family and wait for the outcome.



[ am Senator Rev. Ruben Diaz and this is what you should know.



